
Overwhelming “YES!” 
in our Contract Ratification Vote!

Questions? Contact our Bargaining Team 
or Union Rep/Organizer Debbie Jackson at 
(760) 690-7392 or jacksond@seiu121rn.org

Because we stood together, we 
won a contract that includes:
•	Good wage increases
•	Better language on floating
•	In-house Registry (“Double Time”) improvements
•	Differential for per diem Nurses
•	Maintain free EPO medical plan 
•	Improved patient safety
•	Major improvement on Article 10

The vote tally was a whopping 100% 
“yes” on our new contract, which 

goes into effect immediately and 
includes retro on wages to the 
first full pay period in July 2018. 

This contract would not have 
happened without the united 
nurses who elected and supported 
our strong Bargaining Team and 
who participated in the contract 
campaign (including our “sticker-
up!” action pictured below).

And now that we’ve won 
our good contract, it’s 
important that we enforce 
it! Consider becoming a 
Union Steward! Watch 
our website calendar for 
Steward Training dates!

WE CAN 
         DO IT!


